
October 2022 

Special Services Secondary Report 

Jeremy Lowther 

Email: Lowtherj1156@comcast.net 

Cell after 3:00pm (emergency only): 484-769-9484 

School extension 7:30-3:00pm (emergency only) x81378 

 

October is the official kick off to child count, with a majority of IEPs being 

due in October and November your stress levels are probably extremely high. 

Please take a deep breath and time for yourself. You cannot do everything!!! 

FTEs: If you have an FTE over 1 please reach out to me or Chrissie so this 

can be addressed. FTEs should be at 1 or below.  

Reps, If the students are not receiving their interventions, please set up a 

meeting with your building principal, and I will attend to see if there is something 

that can be worked out. Otherwise, we will have to move it to a program 

coordinator. 

RRs: If an RR is out of compliance try to complete 1-7 and have it finished 

by the psychologist for the annual IEP meeting. If it is not past due, begin working 

on it 60 days before it goes out of compliance. 

I would be more than happy to attend all building meetings to address any 

special ed issues, please send me an email when your meetings are, and I will do 

my best.  

 

All the best!!!! 

Jeremy 

 

 

mailto:Lowtherj1156@comcast.net

